
PAC-WEST TELECOMM, INC. 
1776 West March Lane, Ste. 250 

Stockton, California 95207 

Phone: 1.800.399.1234 

Fax: 209.926.4272 
'TELECOMM"; INC. 

September 25,200 1 
& 

Balanca Boyo 
Director of Commission Clerk 

and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Boyo: 

Pac-West Telecomm, Inc. (Docket No. 000735-TI) hereby requests the cancellation of our 
Certificate to provide Interexchange Services in the state of Florida. In the current competitive 
environment we have had to re-evaluate our business plan, and have determined that providing 
this service in the state of Florida is not consistent with our long-term goals. We have no 
outstanding customer deposits, and each of our customers will be given a 30-day notice advising 
them of the need to find a new long distance carrier. A copy of our customer notification is 
enclosed. We hereby request that the Commission cancel our CPCN effective November I ,  200 1. 

If you have any questions regarding this action or require additional information, please contact 
the undersigned at 209-926-3 162. 

Sincerely, 

C h s  Crowe 
Manager - Regulatory Compliance 
Pac-West Telecomm, Inc. 
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PAC-WEST TELECOMM, INC. 
1776 West March Lane, Ste. 250 

Stockton, California 95207 

Phone: 1.800.399.1234 

I Fax: 209.926.4272 

September 25,200 1 

Dear Pac-West Customer: 

This letter is to inform you that effective November 1,200 1, Pac-West Telecomm will no longer 
offer long distance services in your state. Prior to this date, you will need to select a new long 
distance provider in order to avoid an intemption in your long distance service. To assist you 
with this process, we have included the narne and contact numbers for the primary long distance 
service providers in your area. Other long distance carriers can be found in your local telephone 
directory. 

Carrier Telephone Number Website 
AT&T 1-877-490- 197 1 www.att.com 
MC WorldCOM 1 - 8 00-444-3 3 3 3 
Sprint 1-800-877-4646 www.sprint.com 

www. worldcom. corn 

If you currently subscribe to toll-free (800/888/877) 103s distance service through Paz-West, you 
will also need to transfer your toll-fiee number to a new provider. Any of the carriers listed 
above will be able to assist you with this process. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause. Should you have any questions 
regarding this notification or need assistance switching your service to a new provider, please 
contact our customer service department at 1-800-399-3389. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Crowe 
Manager - Regulatory Compliance 


